

BRINGING THE GOSPEL TO THE WORLD



Proclaiming the Gospel; Equipping the Saints; Mobilizing the Church

October 2025

"Tell of His glory among the nations, His wonderful deeds among all the peoples." – Psalm 96:3 NASB

Lives Transformed in Tanzania!

From Jewish seekers, to Muslim neighbors, to 800 children—your prayers made an eternal impact in Zanzibar and Mbeya. Read how God's Word is bearing fruit!

TANZANIA REPORT

Dear Family and Partners in Christ,

Grace and peace to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We give thanks to God, who delights in redeeming people for His own glory. It is our privilege to serve Him together with you. Truly, God is good!

We thank God for you as we continue this journey of worship and service to Messiah Jesus, the Son of God. **Your prayers and faithful support enable us to stand firm in the Gospel,** the only hope for all people (Romans 1:16).

East Africa Update

This September, the Lord provided a wonderful team from various nations who joined us in Zanzibar. Together, we carried out three significant outreaches.



Jewish Outreach - Zanzibar

Amid the ongoing conflict in Israel, many Israelis travel abroad searching for peace and hope. Zanzibar has become a destination where we often encounter them.

The local church prayed fervently and prepared faithfully for this outreach. Due to security concerns, attendance at the special Shalom Outreach was smaller than hoped. Yet, God honored the church's faithfulness, and those who came heard the Gospel of hope in Messiah Jesus.

We praise God especially for Alon from Tel Aviv and Eldor from Beersheva, who both placed their trust in Messiah Jesus. Only God can open hearts, and the church in Zanzibar was greatly encouraged to see fruit from their prayers and bold witness (Genesis 12:2–3).

Please pray for Alon and Eldor as they return to Israel. Believers there are already reaching out for followup, and, God willing, we plan to visit them during our October ministry trip to Israel.





Muslim Outreach - Zanzibar

Forty churches across Zanzibar worked together to pray, invite, and bring Muslim friends to hear the Gospel. Although local officials relocated our event twice due to political tensions and safety concerns, God was in control.

Despite last-minute challenges, the outreach went forward. Jesus, the Son of God, was lifted up, and **many Muslims came forward to place their trust in Him.** Local churches are now following up with these new believers to disciple them in their faith.

Darlene had the privilege of praying with many who responded and encouraged them to connect with local congregations. It was a powerful breakthrough, reminding us again that the Gospel cannot be hindered.





Orphan Outreach - Over 800 Children

Jesus said, "Let the little children come to Me, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these." What a joy it was to see **over 800 children** come together for a special day of sports, meals, fellowship, and, most importantly, the Good News of Jesus Christ.

Our local team—led by Director Maara with evangelists Elisha and Jailosi —worked tirelessly to make this event possible. Children enjoyed games, a hot meal, and a Gospel message presented simply yet powerfully. **Many raised their hands in response to**Jesus' invitation, and each child received Gospel booklets to take home and share with their families. Imagine the ripple effect of 800 children carrying the message of Christ into their homes!

Follow-up is already underway through our center, and we ask for your prayers for wisdom and strength for the staff as they disciple these precious young lives.



Gratitude

On behalf of the WMO Board, our staff, and from both of us personally—thank you for your prayers and ongoing financial support. Together, we are exalting the name of Jesus among the nations, seeing lives transformed, and ensuring new believers are discipled through local churches.

With heartfelt gratitude,

Henry & Darlene



Ways you can give

To support WMO ministry, please mail checks to the following address. All gifts are tax deductible and a tax receipt will be mailed to you at the end of the year. Thank you for your financial gifts that keep us on the frontline.





All support for tax receipts mail to:

World Mission Outreach

P.O. Box 10664

Lahaina, HI 96761

TO DONATE

Safely donate online:

-Click the donate button

-Or Text giving: Text "GIVE" to +17029194448

Join our Private Facebook Group!

Live updates from the field!

For more info on WMO or future trips with us, you may visit our website: http://www.wmoutreach.org/

For more info on Naomi Ruth Bread of Life Orphan Centers in Tanzania, visit: http://www.naomiruth.org/

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/2996492830383076/

702-953-0610

contact@wmoutreach.org

World Mission Outreach, Inc. is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization

See what's happening on our social sites





World Mission Outreach | P.O.Box 10664 | Lahaina, HI 96761 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

